
 

 

Monday, 06 June 2022 

KENYA  Land of Mystery and Marvels 

 

Here’s another amazing sunrise!  Sadly, we won’t get to share this in 
November.  Due to lack of response, we have to postpone our visit to 
Kenya until next year.  United Travel Group is currently working our new 
itinerary for June 2023.  Meanwhile, I will continue the newsletters and 
keep you up to date on what’s happening!  :>) 
You can continue to enjoy the photos and 
information so when our new dates are ready, 
you will ALSO be ready!  I apologize for the 
delay, but it will be worth it AND hopefully, 
some of you who had to drop out due to other 
commitments, health, and finances will 
reconsider and join us next year!  :>)   
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Our new dates will bring us closer to “baby time”!  Most of the animals 
have their babies in spring, so by June they’re out there learning about 
the land and trying to emulate their 
parents!  If we’re lucky, we may come 
across “daycare” areas where, in the 
case of lions, we may find one or two 

lionesses babysitting a dozen or so 

cubs!   

 

Let’s not forget 
the “Ellies”!  
They may grow 
up to be huge, 
but they do 
start as clumsy, 
little cuties! 

 

 

We can see them learning 
their places with the adults 
and trying to be, oh, so 
grown up! 

 

 



 lorem ipsum dolor issue, date 

3 

 

 

Perhaps you’re more of a 
Zebra fan???  They all have 
babies and with luck, you’ll 
have your fill! 

Be it equine, feline, or 
whatever-ine, they’ll all be 
out and about … waiting to be 
photographed and adored.  :>) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Again, I apologize for the delay … do 
join us in 2023!!!  You’ll LOVE IT!!! 

‘til next week … kwa heri! 

Jeanie Matthies-Kurzrok   

Email:  info@RevengeTrek.com 

 

“Adventure is inconvenience rightly considered!”  G. K. Chesterton 


